Allen, Amber

From:

Sent: Monday, May 30, 2022 4:17 PM

To: HPD Preservation

Subject: Please SAVE our historic buildings - 2002 Scenic Drive

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

It is heart-breaking to hear of another Austin property on the chopping block. Do people not notice and value our older
buildings, their history and character? Certainly a house built in the 1930's has value to retain at least part of it. Houses
such as this do not happen anymore. It must be possible to rennovate in such a way the at least part of the older
structure can be retained.

All over town, people purchase and destroy areas that contribute to the character of Austin. Where is their imagination
and the skill of their architects? Soon there won't be anything of value left!

Thank you.

Susan Pascoe

Austin

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





